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Subject: ITU Kaleidoscope 2022 - Extended reality – How to boost quality of 
experience and interoperability, Accra, Ghana (7-9 December 2022) 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

1 As part of the Kaleidoscope series of conferences, an initiative of the International 
Telecommunication Union (ITU) to increase cooperation with academia and research 
institutions, I am pleased to inform you about the fourteenth in a series of forward-looking 
academic conferences that aim to identify emerging developments in information and 
communication technologies (ICTs) and, in particular, areas in need of international standards 
to aid the sustainable development of our interconnected world. Extended reality – How to 
boost quality of experience and interoperability will be held in Accra, Ghana from 7-9 
December 2022. 

2 Kaleidoscope 2022 calls for original academic papers sharing insight into ongoing 
projects and research relevant to the development and widespread adoption of extended 
realities, as well as new possibilities and associated challenges appearing on the horizon. In 
particular, this conference encourages submissions on how standards can help boost 
quality of experience and interoperability in extended realities. The full text of the call 
for papers may be found in Annex 1. The deadline for submissions is 20 June 2022. 

3 Participation is open to ITU Member States, Sector Members, Associates and Academic 
Institutions and to any individual from a country which is a member of ITU who wishes to 
contribute to the work. This includes individuals who are also members of international, 
regional and national organizations. The event is free of charge.  

4 We encourage all ITU members to promote this event within the research community 
of their countries. 
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5 Detailed information concerning registration and logistics will be available on the 
event’s webpage, http://itu.int/go/K-2022, closer to the date of the conference. Please note 
that pre-registration of participants for this event will be carried out exclusively online. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Houlin Zhao 
Secretary-General 

Annex: 1 
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